
Second Mt. Olive Baptist Church 
      February 5, 2017             secondmountolive.com 
 Pastor Adam Cissell            (812)486-7547 cell 

 

Sunday School                                     9:30 a.m. 

Morning Worship                                10:30 a.m. 

Time for Praises, Requests, & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Hymn  

Offering  

Children’s Message 

Special Music 

Message: The cheer block 

Time of Response 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
February 7-JD Riggins 

February 8-Garnet Freed 

February 9-Vickie Baker 

February 11-Emily Clinton 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 
February 5-Ray & Vickie Wittmer 

 
The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday Morning during 

the Worship Service for children up to age 2 and a half.  Today 

the Nursery volunteer is Bobbi and girls and next week it is 

Missi Cissell. The Pre-school teacher today is Sue Dart and next 

week the volunteer is Kathy Malone. Children’s Church is 

available for grades K thru 2!  

COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
Tonight – Evening Service                           6:30pm 

Wednesday – Business Meeting                                  6:30pm   

 

Monday: 7:30am Breakfast with Adam 

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting 

Wednesday: 6:30pm Business Meeting 

Thursday:6:30pm Mary Martha meeting 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Youth 

fundraising event last Sunday evening.  To those who 

participated in the Talent show 1
st
 place winner, The Forth 

offer/Howard western video, 2
nd  

 place winner Ava Smith and 

3
rd

 place winner Cole Riggins. To those who made such 

incredible chili and the winner again this year, Whitney Clinton.  

Thank you to those who helped clean up and a good time was 

had by all.  

  

Mary Martha ladies meeting is Thursday at 6:30pm and all the 

ladies young and old are welcome.  A light meal will be 

provided. See Carol for more information.  

 

 Reminder Jr/Sr Youth, the Winter Jam is Friday and costs $10 

each.  Adults are welcome to attend also.  The departure time 

will be announced as soon as possible.  See Nicci for more 

information.   

  

If you have not seen you or a member of your family’s 

birthday or anniversary in the bulletin please let Carol or Barb 

know.  We try to keep the list updated and add new attendees 

but sometimes we miss one.  Thank you we need all the help we 

can get! 

 

.  


